
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Upper 3 geographers get active about Antarctica 
 

 

Our Upper 3 geographers have started learning about Antarctica this half term and have 

already had a lot of fun in the process. 

This week, we learned about the location of the continent and its major features on a map by 

playing a game of maps from memory. Working in groups, each member had 20 seconds at a 

time to view a completed map of Antarctica that they then had to recreate in their teams.  

We then followed this with a game of “collect the fact” with features dotted around the room 

that needed adding to a blank base map. 

Finally, we played a game of “pick up the penguin” where pupils raced to use geographical 

terms within a sentence in exchange for a penguin for their team. 

There was a lot of laughter within the lesson and pupils really showed good progress in terms 

of their knowledge of geographical features, proving that learning really can (and should) be 

fun! 
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